[bookmark: _GoBack]First of all I am utterly honoured to judge at this particular show. Here is a short presentation of myself. 

I bought my first whippet in 1970 from Mr Bo Bengston (Bohem). When he started the Swedish Whippet Club I became the secretary for the first ten years. At the same time I started my breeding for about twenty years to come. A little more than twenty litters later and the same amount of homebred champions I stopped.

As I also have a passion for horses and houses I couldn’t possibly find time for everything I loved so much including raising a family with two children. I used to breed horses as well. I have also kept deerhounds and dachshunds and lately a clever griffon nivernais.

During these 45 years I’ve licensed quite q few whippets for racing and lure-coursing too. At home, right now I have the 10th generation whippets from my own blood. 

Thank you for the invitation to judge your show and I am very much looking forward to seeing your lovely dogs and your beautiful country.

Ingela Kyrklund

